
WEBSITE ACESSABILITY STATEMENT 

STEEPLE ASTON PARISH COUNCIL  

 

Steeple Aston Parish Council is committed to making its website accessible in 

accordance with the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) 

(No.2) Accessibility Regulations 2018.  

This accessibility statement applies to www.steepleaston.org.uk  

This website is fully compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 

(WCAG) version 2.2.AA standard 

This statement was prepared on 14th October 2024 and will be reviewed 

annually.  

For further information or to provide feedback, please contact the Parish Clerk 

on parishclerk.steepleaston@gmail.com  

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing 

the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No.2) Accessibility 

Regulations 2018. 

If you are not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the 

Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS)  Equality Advisory and Support Service 

(equalityadvisoryservice.com) 
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